

Stephen David Dorelle Fulton
Superintendent/CEO Secretary-Treasurer

MEMO

Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021

Topic: Update for Parents, Guardians, and Staff

Next Evening Meeting:

 Our next biweekly meeting to discuss the divisional and provincial COVID response is Tuesday:

Topic: Biweekly Meeting for Parents, Guardians, and Staff

Time: Tuesday, Sept. 14, 2021 @ 6:00 PM

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/96597931335?pwd=dldJcVBGRXZLU1RySm54ZGdtNlk0dz09

Meeting ID: 965 9793 1335

Passcode: 838921

Pause on Spectators for School Sports:

While we are excited to have school sport opportunities return, we are going to pause spectators for indoor sports until at least October 1. This is similar to the delay on community use of schools in that it will allow us to prioritize the safe return of all K-12 students this month. Additionally, we want to get some clarity on vaccine requirements for visitors.

Vaccination Requirement for Staff:

 Plans for implementing the provincial vaccination requirement for staff will be available next week.

Schools and Division Office Closed September 30:

Manitoba is recognizing the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation on September 30. Schools and the division office will be closed as part of this day of observance and reflection. We will not be adjusting the school calendar for this day. We will skip Day 4 and Friday, October 1 will be Day 5 as previously scheduled.